
 
 

 
 
 

Registered Charity: 301153 

 

 
Notice of Meeting 

 
 

Trustees of the Milborne St Andrew Village Hall will hold the 

Annual General Meeting for the Charity 
on Wednesday 24th May at 7:00 pm in the Village Hall 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to: 

1. Present the Annual Report for 2016 to the Village 
2. Discuss plans for the Hall for 2017 and beyond 
3. Appoint Trustees for the year to end April 2018 

 
The meeting is intended to provide villagers with an opportunity to 
influence how the Hall is being managed and the plans for its future as 
an asset for the local community. Nominations for new Trustees should 
be advised to: 
 

 
Pam Shults (07913-266230 or pamshults@btinternet.com)  

 
Before 17th May, preferably by e-mail. 

 

 
All Welcome 


